
HARRY MARGOLIS 

ATTORNEY AT LAW 

P. 0. BOX 407 

SARATOGA, CALIFORNIA 

PHONE UNION 7 • 9029 

September 4, 1963 

Mayor Ivan Allan, Jr. 
C1ty of Atlanta 
City Hall 
Atlanta, Georgia 

Dear Mayor Allan: 

Your statement before the Senate Commerce Committee on July 26th, 1963, 
is factual, courageous and intelligent. It has made a significant contribution 
to the important fight for civil rights legislation. It is a strange world in 
which we live that this fight should still be required. 

I am writing to say 11 thank you" for your own efforts in behalf of a free 
society. Your position must ultimately prevail because it is right. 

Sincerely yours, 
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